
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF DISCONTINUATION 
 
 
 

Dear LECO Customer, 
 
This notification is to alert you of upcoming product discontinuations, so you can be 
prepared for changes in support and parts availability. LECO supports its products beyond 
the end of manufacturing for a number of years with parts and service, but must discontinue 
support as technology changes and spare parts are no longer available.  
 
 
 

TruSpec N   NITROGEN DETERMINATOR 
TruSpec CN  CARBON/NITROGEN DETERMINATOR 

TruSpec CHN  CARBON/HYDROGEN/NITROGEN DETERMINATOR 
TruSpec S   SULFUR ADD-ON 

TruSpec CNS   CARBON/NITROGEN/SULFUR DETERMINATOR 
TruSpec CHNS   CARBON/HYDROGEN/NITROGEN/SULFUR 

DETERMINATOR 
TruSpec NS   NITROGEN/SULFUR DETERMINATOR 

 
 
 

We will continue to service your instrument until January 1, 2019 without any restriction 
and will supply parts, provided that the required parts are available. We will be unable to 
offer any service or maintenance contracts that go beyond the date of your instrument 
becoming obsolete. 
 
LECO will discontinue all field and in-house repair of these units and their associated 
subassemblies as of that date. After this date, support will be limited to telephone assistance 
only. This advance notification is intended to provide you with time to investigate your 
options. We apologize for the inconvenience this creates for you. 
 
LECO is committed to provide the best products and support in the industry, and we 
sincerely regret having to take such action. 
 
Please contact LECO or your local LECO Sales Engineer for details and to discuss your 
options. Thank you for your loyalty and continued support of LECO Corporation. 
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